
Homebrewers Of Peoria – January 13, 2021 Business Meeting

Meetings continue to be held online.

Old Business
• Dues due in February. $20 for single member, $25 for couple. Payments accepted at club 

beer exchange. Checks made out to Homebrewers of Peoria are accepted by mail. 
Contact Priscilla Giles for details.

• Bylaw amendment regarding suspension of official business and special elections passed 
unanimously.

• Motion proposed to suspend regular elections and retain current 2020 officers. Seconded 
and passed. Suspension proposed until in-person meetings resumed.

• Banana Beer Challenge
• Banana Inspired/Adjacent Beers – Use your imagination!
• Exchange proposed March 22 for discussion during March 24 social meeting

New Business
• Website Hosting Change – Transitioned site to new host to allow encryption, competition 

software, and lower hosting fees. Also, moved to less expensive domain registrar.
• February Beer Education – John has offered to develop a presentation. Possibly on 

Mexican beers.
• Beer Exchange Proposed for February – Details to follow in later email

Beer Education By Will
• Split Batch Triangle Test
• Three beers presented blind – Two same, one different
• Club participants chose the odd beer out in a 6 to 1 margin
• Two fermented with Bayern Lager yeast, one with Omega Lutra


